
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: WALLACE CAMPUS FACULTY AND STAFF 

SPARKS CAMPUS FACULTY AND STAFF 

FROM: FINANCIAL AID OFFICE 

SUBJECT: JACK KENT COOKE FOUNDATION’S UNDERGRADUATE TRANSFER 

SCHOLARSHIP 

DATE: 10/08/2024 

  

PLEASE READ TO ALL CLASSES AND POST 

The Financial Aid Office has received information about the Jack Kent Cooke Foundation’s 

Undergraduate Transfer Scholarship. 

The Jack Kent Cooke Foundation will award Undergraduate Transfer Scholarships to outstanding 

community college students who plan to enroll full-time in a baccalaureate program at an accredited 

college or university in fall 2025.  Each scholarship will cover a significant share of the student’s 

educational expenses for the final two to three years of a bachelor’s degree, including tuition, room and 

board, books and required fees. The maximum amount of the Cooke Foundation’s scholarship is $55,000 

per year.  

To be eligible to apply for the scholarship program, a candidate must, at a minimum, meet all of the 

following requirements: 

• Be a current student at an accredited U.S. community college or two-year institution with 

sophomore status by January 1, 2025, or a recent graduate (since spring 2020) 

• Plan to enroll full-time in a baccalaureate program at an accredited college or university in fall of 

2025 

• Possess a cumulative undergraduate grade point average of 3.5 or better on a 4.0 scale (or the 

equivalent) 

• Demonstrate unmet financial need  

• No previous enrollment or attendance at a four-year institution 
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The application for the Jack Kent Cooke Foundation’s Undergraduate Transfer Scholarship is now 

available.  To apply, students must submit an electronic application through the Common App for 

Transfer, which can be accessed via the Foundation’s website at www.jkcf.org/transfer, by Thursday, 

January 9, 2025, at 11:59 p.m. CST. 

If you need additional information, contact Dr. Carla Cribbs, the JKCF Faculty Representative at Wallace 

Community College.  She may be contacted at ccribbs@wallace.edu or 334-556-2502.  

http://www.jkcf.org/transfer
mailto:ccribbs@wallace.edu

